
 

Philippine Ambassador Meets with Filipino Parishioners, Reiterates Commitment to 
Provide Assistance and Efficient Services 

 

 

Philippine Ambassador to Jordan Wilfredo C. Santos, accompanied by his wife, Madam 
Geraldine C. Lucero-Santos, joined the Filipino parishioners of the Annunciation Church in 
Amman last Friday, 30 December 2022, for the year-end mass officiated by Father Gerard 
Joaquin Masangya. 

The Friday mass was also attended by other Embassy officials and personnel. 

The gathering gave the opportunity for Ambassador Santos to convey his best wishes to the 
Filipino community for the coming year and to reiterate the Embassy's commitment to provide 
assistance to our nationals in the Kingdom. 

"Our doors are always open to our Filipino workers who need appropriate assistance from the 
Embassy," Ambassador Santos said. He added that the Philippine Embassy will also continue 
to provide efficient and quality consular services to Filipinos and other applicants. 

The Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan is home to an estimated 42,000 Filipinos, majority of whom 
are working in the capital city, Amman. END 

 




